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Emne: Plead for Case 

 

My name is Mariana Naal, I am a U.S. citizen and I am writing to urge you, as a representative in 

Danish offices, to do your part in the resolution and release of the devastating custody case of 

Keira Kronvold and her daughter Zammi.  

 

The FKU tests being used to determine Keira's competency in parenting are outdated, irrelevant 

and discriminatory as they are not created accessible to Inuit people who do not speak Danish as a 

fire language. This is great maltreatment of a citizen of Denmark and is discriminatory against her 

daughter's lineage.  

 

While these tests are being removed, Keira's case is still being judged by them.  

I plead of you to be the best representatives you can and value Keira's competency as a loving, 

secure, safe, guiding and intelligent parent, not through the lense of standard testing and 

language-based tests. 
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